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        I bought this car from a former Pontiac Club member, Bart Brocklehusrt.  They had advertised it for  
 sale in the Club Newsletter. Since I was very interested in the Bonneville, I called them up and went over    
to check out the car. Looking the car over and taking it for a test drive, I was sold on this car. I purchased 
it immediately. This 1965 Bonneville has the original interior, 389 ci engine, 4 barrel carburetor, with an                    
automatic transmission. What a great car to drive. The comfort in the ride is incredible and any long 
distance car show is a pleasure to got to in this car. The only thing I have done to the car is put in a new   
power steering pump and a new aluminum radiator. Yes this car was a great buy!  
 
                                                                                                                         Dave Kasper 
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               Mz. Prez Sez:                        LISA PITCHES   
                      
 
 

CLUB MEETING IS SEPTEMBER 16TH DENNY’S  
                                CLUB CAR SHOW IS SEPTEMBER  18TH  
                                         AT A&W ON PLUMB & KIETZKE   
                                              
 
 
. 
                                                      ..............................Lisa Pitches 
                                       
                                                MESSAGE FROM THE EDITOR    
              Due to commitments, working and home projects, this will be the last year I will be doing the  
        newsletter.  The January/February 2011 newsletter will be the last issue I will be doing. 
       Anyone interested in taking over the job of newsletter editor, please contact me at: 
       425-5219,  225-0202 or email: LDYWRITER@SBCGLOBAL.NET       
           The newsletter is all formatted on Microsoft Word and I will help you get started with the   
       newsletter. In other words, it comes with instructional help.  I feel I have the newsletter setup for an  
       easy take over of anyone. 
         I have had some fun with the newsletter and have learned an amazing amount of computer techniques. 
      I know who ever takes over the newsletter, will experience the same.     
 
                                                                      Thanx.....Ann Sweder.........Newsletter Editor 
   
                             
                                                              PONTIAC OFFIC S   
 
                                                                                
            
                                                                   

 
 
 

                        EDITORS CORNER     
     PontiAction is the official newsletter of the Silver State Chapter of the POCI.                            
     I need members to submit articles, jokes and life experience stories.   

  New members, we would like to hear your car stories. All articles are                                                        
  appreciated. Let me hear from you. LET’S TALK PONTIAC. Submissions 

     are due on the FIRST day of the month. Submissions received after that will                                                                     
     be in the next newsletter.       Submit to: ldywriter@sbcglobal.net     OR  
     MAIL TO: Ann Sweder, 225 Hercules Dr., Sparks, Nv. 89441  
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                            CLUB CAR SHOW AT A & W  
       Our club car show is rapidly approaching and is coming together, however, work is still needed to 
help make this show a success. If you can help out before and at the show, notify Jim LeBar and let him 
know what you can do and he will put you on his list. Club members helping out at the car show need to  
be at the A & W on Plumb & Kietzke at 12:00pm to start setting up and getting cars parked.  Also, another 
way to help is to sponsor a trophy, donate a raffle prize or get goody bag items.  To sponsor a trophy, 
contact Jim LeBar @ 742-7882 or Mike Nowicki @ 741-3124.  If you have a raffle prize to donate  please 
do not wait until the day of the car show. Please contact Ann Sweder @ 225-0202 and she will come and 
pick up the prize. She is putting the raffle prizes together, for a great display at the car show. Anything 
donated ahead of time is greatly appreciated.  If you have acquired items for the goody bags, contact 
Rhonda Kelly @ 331-5377.  Any help in any of the above ways mentioned is appreciated by the car show 
committee. Plus members are always needed at the show to help set up, park cars, raffle booth, 
registration, and tear down after the show.    
This car show will be a lot of fun, so let’s all get out there and make it the best yet!   
                                                   Thank You for your support.........the car show committee!!  
                                 
                             Tragedy in the Pontiac Family      
           Early on July 3rd , a fire broke out in Jamesburg, NJ, claiming the lives of two women.  Jamie  
     Lowenberg (28) and Michelle Gonzales (25). Both gave their lives saving their children from a fast  
     moving and devastating home fire.  Jamie’s son Derrick (10 months old) and Michelle’s son Adam  
     (10 months old) have been released from the hospital. Michelle’s daughter, Alyssa (2 years old) has  
     third degree burns and will need skin grafts.  Both moms were selfless heroes in saving the lives of  
     their children. Jamie and Michelle were the much loved granddaughters of club members  
    Joel & Arlene Tremetore. The Pontiac Club extends it’s deepest condolences and the clubs thoughts  
    and prayers go out to them and their families in coping with this devastating tragedy. 
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H.A.N. KICK-OFF PARY AT BARTLEY RANCH  
                       THEME:  SPEAK  EASY     
     Once again Rhonda Kelly has put together a great kick-off party. As usually the food was plentiful 
and outstanding! The array from appetizers to salads to side dishes to main course was superb. The club 
members really out did themselves, everything was delicious.  The cake was excellent, not only in looks  
but also in taste. Plus there were two flavors of home made ice cream.  Chuck and Georgia won the best 
theme outfit. They were impeccably dressed in their costumes. The Hat Game was a hoot. The guys seem to 
have a great time with that game. Dale Lowery won that game, with Steve O’Brien a close second. Our Vice 
President, Mike Burmer, made a trophy for the best “FrickinFrackin Pontiac at the Picnic” and what a 
monster of a trophy it was. It was at least 5 feet tall. Dale Lowery was the lucky winner of that trophy and he 
will have it till next year when another lucky winner will be picked. Next year, I suggest you bring your 
biggest Pontiac(or maybe a trailer), in case you win the trophy. It was a great time, with great people and a 
lot of laughs.     
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Dale Lowery-Best Pontiac winner! 

They 
were not 
kidding!! 

Dale and Steve face off for first 
place, in the Hat Game! 

Chuck and Georgia 
Hat Game contestants 

Dale was the Hat Game winner! 

 

 

 

The parking lot looked great with all the 
Pontiacs lined up. 
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                                         UPCOMING EVENTS   
 

           CLUB EVENT                            DATE                               LOCATION          
              
            Regular Club Meeting                             September  16th                                    Denny’s 
 
            Club Car Show                                        September  18th                A & W  @ Plumb & Kietzke 
                                                                                   Club Members need to be there at 12:00pm for set up 
 
            Regular Club Meeting                            October  21st                                          Denny’s 
               
            Regular Club Meeting                            November  18th                                      Denny’s                                        
 
 

 

               BIRTHDAYS                                                  
               
                                                                                                              

 

 
ANNIVERSARIES       
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        SEPTEMBER 
Rick Steffani & Debbie Bartgis............30 yrs. 
Spence & Janet Wharton......................     yrs. 
 
  
         OCTOBER 
Hal & Pat Irwin................. ................ 51 yrs. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 SEPTEMBER 
Kathi Juarez – 1st 

Lisa Pitches – 5th    
Jennifer Burmer – 6th  
Curly Horning – 7th  
Wally Humphreys – 10th  
Donna Oliver – 11th  
Jack Sutton – 17th  
Terri Schuff – 17th  
Judi Zmak – 18th  
David Lynch – 21st  
Julia O’Brien – 21st  
Hugo Tafel – 23rd  
David Schuff – 25th  
Angela Davis – 25th   
    OCTOBER 
Dwala Mandas – 7th  
Grant Pitches – 22nd    
Galen Judisch – 31st   
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        NEED	
  TO	
  ADVERTISE?	
  	
  	
  	
  HERE’S	
  HOW……..	
  
Send an E-mail to: ldywriter@sbcglobal.net  or use the U.S. Postal Service to:  
                     Ann Sweder, 225 Hercules Dr. , Sparks,Nv.  89441          
 
Advertising Rates:                      You can send a photo, full description of item, price     
Full Page: $30 per issue              and contact information and we’ll get it in the next       
Half Page: $15 per issue             issue of    PontiAction               
Business Cards: $5 per issue       Club members can advertise cars & parts free!  
         Club members advertising business pay the rate. 
  

 

 

Windshield for a 1960 
Catalina or similar car, in 
good shape. Came off a 
1960 Olds 88, but should 
be the same.    $175 
hugotafel@yahoo.com   

 

 



 
 
 
 
                
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
                                                                                                
  
 
 
 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            NEXT MEETING AT DENNYS 
 
     SEPT 16TH  AND  OCT 21ST  @ 7:00 PM  
   
                ANYTIME AFTER 7PM, BE    
        
                    PREPARED FOR THE  
 
                            FINE GUY 
          
 
                                                                                                                            

PontiAction 
    P.O. Box  4521 
  Sparks, Nv. 89432   
 
 SILVER STATE 
     PONTIACS 

CHECK US OUT ON THE WEB:  
www.silverstatepontiac.com 

 




